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	IN CASE YOU MISSED IT

NRM’s Blake Grisham named Director of Llano River Field Station in Junction
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In addition to his academic duties as an associate professor within the Department of Natural Resources Management, Blake Grisham will now take on an administrative role as Director of the Llano River Field Station in Junction. His field station duties will focus on facilitating and coordinating research on the Junction campus in and outside the Texas Tech System, in addition to overseeing an Outdoor Education Program.

  
HERE + NOW

AFS’s Hales employs infrared thermography to mitigate antimicrobial use in cattle
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Kristin Hales, an associate professor and Thorton Distinguished Chair in the Department of Animal & Food Sciences, is the principal investigator for a group that recently received a $200,000 grant from the Foundation for Food & Agriculture Research for her project titled, “Development of a science-based management strategy to reduce the use of antimicrobials in high-risk beef cattle.”

QUICK TAKE
PSS’s Ryder Glass named Ag Council ‘Matador of the Month’
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Name: Ryder Glass; Major: Plant & Soil Science; Classification: First Year Student; Organization: Agronomy Club; Hometown: Floydada, Texas; Month: September 2021

  
DID YOU KNOW?

Make a Gift: Your gifts to CASNR help support scholarships & more
CASNR’s leaders believe that Texas Tech is a campus of opportunity. Students who become Red Raiders have the opportunity to grow, learn and develop leadership skills, and CASNR graduates continue to be a testimony to CASNR’s success 

LATEST ON THE VIRUS

CASNR Guide to the Pandemic
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As local, national and global health recommendations shift to reduce the spread of the virus, CASNR continues to take steps that will help protect our community. Visit the Texas Tech Commitment page and the TTU COVID-19 page for information on updates and prevention guidelines. New this semester is the launch of a COVID-19 Vaccine Incentives Program for students, faculty and staff.
UP NEXT 

 94th Pig Roast & Gerald W. Thomas

        Outstanding Agriculturalist Awards

        5:30 p.m.; Thursday, Nov. 11, 2021

       Lubbock Memorial Civic Center 

 Texas Tech Fall Commencement

        Dec. 10-11, 2021 

        United Supermarkets Arena

 CASNR First Class Day - Spring
        Wednesday,  Jan. 12, 2022


	

	
	“Through this project, we will enhance students' exposure to potential careers in agricultural sciences and natural resources,” said Courtney Meyers, a professor in the Department of Agricultural Education & Communication. The project is supported by a $749,995 grant from the USDA Agriculture-National Institute of Food and Agriculture's Cooperative State Research Education & Extension Service. The goals of the project are to develop and disseminate these interactive virtual tours, enhance instructors' abilities to use these tours when discussing certain topic areas and evaluate the educational benefits of these tours to both the students and instructors. “As educators, we recognize the importance of providing experiential learning opportunities for our students,” Meyers said. “We appreciate the need to be innovative and creative in how we engage students in the learning process when we are not able to provide in-person tours or face-to-face classes.  << more
AFS’s Hall studies impact of climate on dogs' ability to detect explosives
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AFS’s Nathaniel Hall is part of a research team that has received a $270,717 cooperative agreement from the U.S. Army Research Office to study how environmental factors impact the performance of explosives-detection dogs. Funding for this study is provided by the Defense Health Agency as part of a larger portfolio supporting military working dog basic research.

Solid undergraduate growth lifts CASNR to record enrollment, again
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CASNR continued its decade-long enrollment growth path with 2,947 signing up for classes, as of Sept. 20. That includes 2,473 undergraduates and 474 graduate students. "We’re delighted that more students are choosing CASNR as their academic home," said CASNR Interim Dean Cindy Akers. “This growth pattern demonstrate that we are fulfilling our commitment to provide a quality, research-based education.”

GALLERY: 60th Homecoming Breakfast spotlights rising growth, research
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Friends and alumni from across the campus and the region were on hand Oct. 9 for CASNR’s 60th Annual Homecoming Breakfast. Hosted in the Red Raider Ballroom, the event drew more than 180 participants. Among the morning's speakers were CASNR Interim Dean Cindy Akers, as well as Texas Tech President Lawrence Schovanec. The program also featured student club and organization booths. 
In Press: AAEC’s Devadoss details why rising temps could make milk more expensive
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If milk production were to decrease relative to what people otherwise would have expected, there are plenty of mechanisms by which that tightening in production will result in a higher price. Stephen Devadoss, a professor in the Department of Agricultural and Applied Economics, emphasizes that warming temperatures could hit small farms the hardest because of the costs of keeping cows cool with fans and more. 

CASNR leadership announces new 15-member Diversity, Equity & Inclusion Committee
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CASNR Interim Dean Cindy Akers announced this month the members of the academic unit's new 15-member Diversity, Equity & Inclusion Committee. The group's mission centers on realizing the full promise of a diverse, equitable, and inclusive culture by offering an environment where everyone can thrive. “We must be able to navigate difference, develop empathy and continue to learn the value of engagement,” Akers said.

WreckShop 2021 returns to CASNR’s Department of Landscape Architecture
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More than two dozen landscape architecture firms, some coming from as far away as Dallas and Houston, were on campus in late October to take part in the Department of Landscape Architecture’s WreckShop 2021. The three-day conference encompassed a series of networking, professional development and collaborative opportunities, as well as a student portfolio review, said SASLA Advisor Kathryn Nelson.

Meat Judging Team opens fall season with win at Eastern National in Ohio
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CASNR’s Meat Judging Team opened the defense of its 2020 national championship and pursuit of the program's 16th national title overall with a solid victory Oct. 2 at the 2021 American Meat Science Association Eastern National Meet held at The Ohio State University in Columbus, Ohio. “I love the positive attitude and close family atmosphere this team exhibits each day,” said Meat Judging Team Coach Mark Miller.

CASNR soil conservation project receives major grant from TWDB
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Thanks to a recent grant from the Texas Water Development Board, the Texas Alliance for Water Conservation will be able to pursue a new line of research that will focus on water conservation through improvements on soil health. The $203,054 award will promote a project led by Donna McCallister, an assistant professor in Texas Tech's Department of Agricultural and Applied Economics. 

CASNR MILE Program now accepting applications for third cohort
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The Matador Institute of Leadership Engagement Program is now accepting applications for the program’s third cohort. Eligible undergraduate students from any of the academic departments within CASNR are invited to apply. MILE is a three-semester leadership and professional development program that exposes students to key issues affecting local, state, and national agriculture, said MILE Program Director Lindsay Kennedy.
CASNR congressional fall interns on the ground in Washington, D.C.
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Three specially-selected students – Samantha Barnett, Hayden Crawford and Kylie Harlan – from CASNR are spending their fall semester working as interns in Washington, D.C. Running from September through December, the college's congressional intern program affords these students an opportunity to experience first-hand the government's day-to-day operations.

In Press: AFS’s Brashears stresses need for better food chain cooperation
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Recently, Mindy Brashears, a longtime professor of food microbiology and food safety at Texas Tech, sat down with Andy Vance, the host of a national podcast called Food Chain Chats. The program focuses on people who make a difference in the food chain from farm to fork. During the in-depth discussion, Brashears discusses key takeaways from her years in key regulatory, academic and research roles.
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